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17th MARCH 2024 FIFTH SUNDAY OF LENT - YEAR B 
 

IN NEED OF A PRIEST Please contact Fr Tony Grace on 01270 877736 

Prayer and Mass Intentions can be sent by email to us at stannesnantwich@btinternet.com 

      
Requiem Mass for Josie Davenport RIP on Friday 22nd November at 10.00am followed by committal at Crewe Crematorium at 

11.30am. Please pray for the repose of her soul and keep Josie’s family and friends in your prayers 

 

Lent Reflection Group Please meeting on Friday 22nd March will be commence at 2.00pm and will be in the Church. Further 

information: Chris Oliver 07481 476 333, chris@chris-oliver.net. 

 
The SVP is hoping to organise a Parish Pilgrimage to Walsingham in September. It is expected to be a 4 day mid-week trip by 

coach with 3 nights’ accommodation in Walsingham. The cost is estimated to be £300 per person. A generous benefactor has offered 

to help with the cost of those needing financial help. Please tell any member of the SVP or Deacon John if you are interested. 

 

Offertory Envelopes for the coming year are now available at the back of Church.  They are in 

alphabetical order. If you are unable to find your box or if you wish to have a box then please pick up an unallocated 

box and also complete a form to advise Teri of your details.  Please also consider completing the gift aid form. 

Saturday  

 

 

16 5.00pm Vigil Mass 

5th Sunday of Lent 

Margaret Kay RIP 2nd Anniversary 

Fran D’Arcy Hughes RIP 1st Anniversary 

Intention of Aunty Kath 

Rik Iwancz RIP Recently Deceased 

Thanksgiving for Denis McGrath 85th 

Birthday 

Sunday  17 

 

9.30am 

 

 

11.00am 

12 noon 

Mass  

5th Sunday of Lent  

1st HC children Reconciliation Prep 

Baptism Caleb Aaran Evans 

Baptism Astrid Gwyneth Blenkiron 

Margaret Kay RIP 2nd Anniversary 

Tony Higley RIP Recently Deceased 

Josie Davenport RIP Recently Deceased 

Peace Negotiations 

Monday St Cyril of Jerusalem 18  No Mass or Service Today  

Tuesday  

St Joseph, Husband of Blessed 

Virgin Mary 

19 9.30am 

10.00am 

10.35am 

Adoration and Confession 

Mass  

Stations of the Cross 

Stephen G Hignett RIP 10th Anniversary 

 

Wednesday  20  No Mass or Service Today  

Thursday   21 9.30am 

10.00am 

10.35am 

6.30pm 

Adoration and Confession 

Mass  

Stations of the Cross 

Sacrament of 1st Reconciliation 

Olga Tilley RIP Recently Deceased 

Andrew Sharp (sick) 

Friday  22 10.00am 

2.00pm 

Requiem Mass Josie Davenport RIP 

Lent Reflection Group 

 

Saturday St Toribio of 

Mogrovejo 

23 

 

5.00pm Vigil Mass 

Palm Sunday 

Gwen and Jim Muskin RIP  

Sunday  Palm Sunday of the 

Passion of Our Lord 

24 

 

9.30am 

 

Mass  

Palm Sunday 

Gerard Coburn RIP Anniversary 

Josie Davenport RIP Recently Deceased 

NEWSLETTER 
ST. ANNE’S CHURCH 

PILLORY STREET 

NANTWICH. CW5 5SS 

Tel: 01270 625494 

Email  stannesnantwich@btinternet.com  Website www.stannesnantwich.org.uk 

Parish Twitter Feed @stannesnantwich 

     Parish Priest: Fr. Tony Grace     

     Fr Michael Ryan OMI 

Permanent Deacons: Rev. Peter Mascarenhas and Rev. John Penny 

OUR COMMUNITY HUB is now available for booking for private events.  Here is the link to the public 

website for information and bookings https://hallbookingonline.com/stanne 
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Sunflowers Nursery and St Anne’s Primary School.  There are currently places available at the Nursery and some places 
available at the school with effect from September 2024.  Please contact the school for further information on 01270260783 

or e-mail office@stannes.cheshire.sch.uk 
 
Children are very welcome at St. Anne’s Parish.  During the 09.30hrs Sunday Mass there is a thriving children’s liturgy 
group which the children are invited to attend at the start of Mass. The children go into the sacristy, or Father’s House, with 
the Liturgy group leaders (who are DBS checked) and parents/grandparents/carers are also very welcome to accompany 
their children and should attend with very young children.  During the sessions there are a wide range of activities undertaken 
based on the gospel of the day or the time of year.  The age range is approximately 1-10 years. 
 

Stations of the cross During Lent after the weekday Masses. For those who would like to travel the way of the cross but cannot get 

to Mass during the week there will be an Internet Way of the Cross via Zoom each Friday at 7pm. Log into Zoom and use Meeting 

ID: 854 6364 3824 and Passcode: 7a1V76 each week.  
 

Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes 2024: If any parishioners would like to join with St Mary's, Crewe and St Anne's on our annual 

pilgrimage to Lourdes, please can you contact Martin Massey on 567263 or Ann Alexander on 623784.  This year there will have to 

be a change of travel arrangements because of the Paris Olympics.   

 

FURTHER THREAT TO THE UNBORN OF ABORTION UP TO BIRTH  In the next couple of weeks an attempt is to 

be made in Parliament to widely decriminalise abortion up to the birth. More information can be found on 

https://righttolife.org.uk/littlefighters  https://www.spuc.org.uk/  On 23
 
March, the Vigil of Palm Sunday, please pray and fast 

for the end of abortion and euthanasia. Pray especially that the Government will not bring in the National Buffer Zones. 

Your prayer and fasting is urgently needed. For information on the day of Prayer and Fasting, contact The Good Counsel 

Network on 020 7723 1740.  

 

Can you make the stones speak? If you are aged 18–30, free for 3 weeks or more this summer and would like to work as a tour 

guide in a European cathedral, living in an international community of young volunteers, visit: www.uk-arc.org Deadline for 

applications: 18th of March 2024 
 

 

 

       

 
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last week’s Envelope & Loose Plate = £447.48 

Offertory received by Bank transfer in February = £2295 

Thank you 

 

The Card machine at the back of church is a convenient and cashless method for making donations to 

support the Mission of the Church in St Anne’s, the Red Boxes/ Missio, to the poorest parts of the 

world and the SVP.   

Please scan QR code to take you to our donation web page or use the link. Many thanks. 

https://donate.mydona.com/st-annenantwich 

  

Churches Together in Nantwich 

Good Friday, 29th March 2024 

Walk of Witness 
We will gather at 10.45am outside St Mary’s west door 

to begin the story in the Well, later moving to the 

Square, carrying the crosses.  

Song, Story, Prayer & Reflection 

Everyone is welcome at the short service, and then in 

the Parish Hall for hot cross buns. 

Enquiries: office@stmarysnantwich.org.uk  01270 625268 

Image © 2013 Nicholas Markell | Eyekons. Reproduced with permission. 

Easter Services 

 

24.03.24 Palm Sunday     9.30am 

 

28.03.24 Holy Thursday 

  Evening Mass of the Lord’s Supper  5.00pm 

  Followed by Watching until 6.30pm 

 

29.03.24 Good Friday 

  The Celebration of the Lord’s Passion  3.00pm 

 

 

30.03.24 Holy Saturday 

  Easter Vigil & First Mass of Easter  5.00pm 

 

 

31.03.24 Easter Sunday     9.30am 
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Pope’s March Prayer Intention We pray for those who risk their lives for the Gospel in various parts of the world; may their 

courage and missionary zeal permeate the Church. https://youtu.be/RJbGE0AtjL0 

 
Missio Red boxes – Please bring your boxes for counting  ensuring your name is on the box. You can hand them to Pauline 

Binnie our Missio Local Secretary.  New boxes are available at the back of church – why not take one for your house to 

collect for this worthy cause – all those spare pennies soon add up! 

 

Missio Red Box holders can donate to Missio – Mill Hill Missionaries in a variety of ways: Please leave your Red box in 

church with name on it for counting  or Give online: missio.org.uk/redbox. 

Make a bank transfer: Account name: Missio; Sort Code: 16-00-16; Account Number: 10824230. Please use the reference 

RB + your postcode. 

• Donate by telephone with your debit/credit card by ringing 020 7821 9755 during office hours. 

• Donate via texting REDBOX 5 (to donate £5.00) or REDBOX 10 (to donate £10) to 70085. To ensure that your donation is 

attributed to St Anne’s, Nantwich, it would be helpful (but not essential) if you would quote reference SHR063/1117.  

• If you are a Gift Aid contributor, please inform Missio, so that they can recoup the tax from your donation.     

⭐️⭐️⭐️⭐️⭐️Is your child joining Reception in 2024? Do you want to find out more about St. Anne’s? Open to Catholics 

and non-Catholics.  Ring school on 01270260783 or e-mail office@stannes.cheshire.sch.uk to come to look around ⭐️ 
 

Mass Preparation:  WEDNESDAY WORD: www.wednesdayword.org/parish                                                                                                                                                                        
PREGO: https://stbeunosoutreach.wordpress.com/prego/  

 

NANTWICH FOODBANK HELPING LOCAL PEOPLE IN CRISIS. 
We praise God for our many volunteers however we have a particular shortage of delivery drivers. If you 

are interested in volunteering to drive please contact Teri at the presbytery to obtain more details. Our 

current shopping list is: Long life milk and fruit juice, coffee, tinned vegetables and tinned fruit, 

toothbrushes and nappies [size 5 & 6]. DONATIONS CAN BE MADE IN NANTWICH at St Anne’s, 

(Box in porch), St Mary’s Parish Office, Morrisons, Sainsburys, Nationwide, M&S and Elim Church. 

 

Mary’s Meals https://marysmeals.us18.list-

manage.com/track/click?u=71642ed3d70deb2b1c25da8f0&id=7d7f84ea81&e=f7949e3fb3 

 

Carmelite Priory in Oxford. The Friars are looking to increase their ministry to Young Adults to help grow and form the 

faith of Young Adults. The Friars are currently hosting free online talks on the formation of Young Adults and if this 

interests you, please see here: https://www.carmelite.uk.net/events/young-adult-formation-for-the-third-millennium/ 

 

Useful links and resources 

Shrewsbury Youth Mission Team – Online Ministry Find us on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram by searching for @Shrewsbury_ymt. Find 

us on YouTube by searching for Shrewsbury Youth Mission Team – SYMT, don’t forget to subscribe. 
Sanctuaries, shrines Catholics can 'visit' virtually in Europe, Mideast. https://catholicsentinel.org/Content/Arts/Arts-and-

Entertainment/Article/Sanctuaries-shrines-Catholics-can-visit-virtually-in-Europe-Mideast/6/31/40431 

Journeying Together https://www.cbcew.org.uk/home/events/journeying-together/  

The National Shrine for Our Lady of Walsingham www.walsingham.org.uk/livestream  

Laudato Tree https://www.vaticannews.va/en/world/news/2020-05/laudato-tree-sahel-pope-francis-laudato-si-year.html 

Watch a Mass from home. Live-streaming of Masses Shrewsbury Diocese:    http://www.churchservices.tv/shrewsburycathedral/embed#tab-

player Church Services TV: https://www.churchservices.tv/timetable/  

Prayer resources at: http://pathwaystogod.org/. https://www.sacredspace.ie/  http://ln54.blogspot.com 

http://prayasyougo.org/ 

Life  Helplines and Information can be found at http://www.dayforlife.org/article/helplines-and-information-2020/  

Young Catholics Resources https://young-catholics.com/3636/22nd-sunday-in-ordinary-time-year-c/ 
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